
 

 
 

 

UPCOMING EXHIBITIONS 
 
 

Here’s the latest news from the Exhibition Committee. 

 

PSA will be presenting a JURIED exhibition during the month of June at 

the Creative Arts Group art gallery located in Sierra Madre. The digital 

take-in will be in mid-April. Further details will be announced soon.  

Look for the “Call For Entries” to arrive in your email box during March. 

Volunteers will be needed for the installation at the gallery, the reception 

and other exhibition related activities.  

If you are interested please contact the Exhibition Committee 

at Exhibitions@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org 

 

The Exhibition Committee has been in contact with several other 

galleries regarding exhibition opportunities for 2023.  

Additional exhibition announcements are coming soon. 

 

Looking ahead to 2025, PSA’s Centennial Year and celebration, there 

may be as many as four different juried exhibitions and an artist’s choice 

exhibition. If you plan to submit to all five proposed exhibitions then 

start now on creating new artworks specifically for these exhibition 



 

opportunities. It is only 20 months until the juried take-in, for the first 

Centennial, exhibition.  

 

Again, during 2023 all exhibitions will be presented in galleries and 

online at ISSUU.com. Full color printed catalogs will also be available for 

all exhibitions.  

 

Reminder, digital take-ins, the online exhibition, and the printed catalog 

will require high resolution digital images of each artwork. Please 

consider enlisting the assistance of a professional photographer who 

understands how to properly photograph artwork.  

 

Questions or comments? The Exhibition Committee can always be 

contacted at Exhibitions@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org   

 

The Exhibition Committee is looking forward to seeing all of the great 

new artwork during 2023. 

 

Larry, Tom and Art 

 
 


